
 

 

November 19th, 2024 

Mr. Donald Schuette 
Director of Electric Utilities 
City of Jackson, MO 
101 Court Street 
Jackson, MO 63755 

 

RE: Bid Acceptance Recommendation 

 15kV Circuit #21 Upgrade 

Dear Mr. Schuette: 

After evaluating the bids received for the 15kV Circuit #21 Upgrade Project on November 18th, 2024, Allen 
& Hoshall recommends accepting the unit price bid from MDR Construction, Inc., of Columbia, MS in 
the amount of Five Hundred Seventy-Seven Thousand, Eight Hundred Sixty-Four Dollars Eighty-Six 
cents ($577,864.86).   MDR Construction, Inc., was one of five bidders.   
 
 
See attached Bid Tabulation.   
 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at 901.261.4732 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Allen & Hoshall 

 

Bobby Davidson 

   
Cc: Scott Burleson P.E., Allen & Hoshall 

 Ed Bousson, Allen & Hoshall 
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